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TO: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM: Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
   
DATE: November 1, 2016 
   
SUBJECT:     Bus Purchase Bid - 2013 Bond 
 
 
As you know, at the October 24 BOE Study Session, Harry Lau and I brought forward information 
to the Board regarding going out to bid for the purchase of 24 new school buses from the 2013 
bond. This would be the final planned bus purchase out of that bond. Since that meeting, the bid has 
been made public, and it closes on November 17, 2016. I would like to update the Board members 
on our bus fleet and how this upcoming purchase will affect it at the Committee of the Whole 
meeting on Monday, November 7, 2016. I have attached a detailed document of our fleet to the 
memo. 
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c:  Board of Education 
 
 


